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25th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Full Re-opening of schools 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Inspire Partnership to say how delighted we all are to be able to welcome all 

children and families back to school on March 8th 2021.   

 

Following Monday’s government announcement, staff and governors across the Partnership are putting in 

place measures to ensure schools are safe and ready to open fully.  We look forward to all pupils returning to 

full time education from March 8th where we will be able to deliver the very best learning experiences for 

children.  Steps being undertaken right now include: 

• Reviewing and updating school based risk assessments so they are compliant with the latest 

scientific advice; 

• Assessing pupils learning needs; 

• Developing exciting curriculum plans for pupils in every year group. 

 

It is important that all children attend school in person from March 8th.  Schools will be writing to you 

separately with additional information about how the school day will be organised, including entrance 

points, timings and specific arrangements you need to know.   

 

School staff are also meeting to review any specific plans we can offer families and children in relation to 

learning catch up.  We will publish more information about our plans with this in the coming days, except to 

say, we are committed to ensuring children receive the very best learning offer when the return and will also 

receive additional support where needed to make the progress we expect of them. 

 

Please do share any thoughts via your child’s school or contact me via the info@inspirepartnership.co.uk 

email account. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rob Carpenter 

Trust Leader Inspire Partnership 
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